
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 5/8/2014 8:33:02 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Update about PG&E Pipeline Pathways Program 

Thanks, Laura! 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" 
Date:05/08/2014 12:18 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Prosper, Terrie D." 
Subject: FW: Update about PG&E Pipeline Pathways Program 

Terrie 

I will provide you with additional information about recent outreach in the East Bay tomorrow, 
but I wanted you to be aware of this communication from Mayor Lawson in Walnut Creek 
made after a PG&E team met with the City Manager Tuesday. I will provide you with a copy of 
the agreement signed by PG&E and the City as soon as I get it. 

Thanks 

Laura 

From: Mayor Kristina Lawson 
Date: May 6, 2014 at 4:42:59 PM PDT 
Subject: Update about PG&E Pipeline Pathways Program 

Dear Supporters, 

I am pleased to report that our work with PG&E to develop 
alternative solutions to its Pipeline Pathways program has taken 
another small step forward. This afternoon the City of Walnut 
Creek reached an interim agreement with PG&E under which 
PG&E has agreed to refrain from (and ensure its agents and 
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contractors refrain from) any non-emergency tree removal 
activities associated with its gas transmission lines within the 
City. In addition, PG&E has agreed to suspend proactive 
communications with property owners relating to non-emergency 
Pipeline Pathways tree removals. The term of the agreement is 
six months, and the agreement requires PG&E and the City of 
Walnut Creek to work together in good faith toward a definitive 
agreement regarding PG&E's vegetation management activities 
within the City. 

I am pleased to be able to share this update with you, and, as 
always, please feel free to contact me anytime at 
kristina.d.lawson@gmail.com. 

Best Regards, 

Kristina Lawson 
Mayor, City of Walnut Creek 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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